
PUBLIC HEARING 
The Town of Wilbur will hold a public hearing on 
November 17, 2020 for the FINAL BUDGET for the year 
2021.  The hearing will be held at the regular council 
meeting at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, November 17th.  A copy 
of the proposed budget can be found on the town 
website www.wilburwa.com or in person at 14 NW 
Division, Wilbur, WA 99185. M-F 9AM-4PM 
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